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       Meet Gail Leslie, board member for 3 years… 
 
Gail Leslie loves playing bocce with her friends and helps in keeping the Bocce Club on track as a 
member of its board of directors.  Gail was looking forward to assisting Tony Orlando, Bash Director, this 
year at the Friday bashes.  Unfortunately, due to the Covid-19, bash hasn’t been able to take place.  We 
all hope bash is back next year and hope you can have the opportunity to meet Gail.  
Anybody who knows Gail, will tell you how friendly and warm she is, and always ready to meet new 
friends. Thank you, Gail, for your continued support to the Bocce Club. 
 
Equipment at the courts is disinfected after each time it is used.  Everyone is helping to make sure that 
anyone playing bocce is protected and safe.  Masks are required at the courts and 6 ft. distance 
procedures are used.  To date almost 200 members and residents have registered to play bocce.  We are 
grateful to be able to play and enjoy bocce in this beautiful summer weather with our Village friends.   


